
  

  

 

 

 

 

The sad news that retired Continental Captain Jim Richman took his last flight West last Thursday was just received 

from Golden Eagles member Jim Caldwell. Jim`s email is posted below. 

 

Hi Dave 

 

I received an email from Dick Pekrul that Jim Richman flew west on Thursday. He apparently passed as a result of 

prostate cancer. 

Jim was one of the first pilots I flew with, as a new hire, in 1968. We always had some great trips together and I will 

always remember him as one of the great LAX pilots. 

 

Jim Caldwell 

 

While Captain Richman was not a Golden Eagles member, we are providing this notice of his passing to our members 

as a courtesy to his family, his friends and those who may have flown with him during their career. The Golden Eagles 

sends condolences to Jim`s family and wishes them peace and comfort at this difficult time. 

 

Additional information will be provided as it is received.  

 

 

  

 

Dave Newell 



 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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